August 4, 2014
July 11, 2016

Dear Third Grade Families,
Hello!  I want to welcome you and your child to Third Grade!  My name is Danielle Dodson and I will be your child’s teacher for the 2016 - 2017 school year.  I am looking forward to an exciting year!

This will be my third year at Alston Ridge Elementary!  The past two years here at Alston Ridge I have been teaching Kindergarten.  I graduated from Slippery Rock University of Pennsylvania with a Bachelor’s degree in Early Childhood Education and Special Education.  Some of my previous experiences through SRU include helping in multiple Head Start schools and Kindergarten classrooms, teaching multiple Third Grade classes, teaching in different learning support classrooms grades 6th thru 8th, and teaching in a life skills classroom.  Shortly after receiving my degree, I was hired here at Alston Ridge Elementary as a Kindergarten teacher.  I moved to North Carolina July 2014 from Altoona, Pennsylvania.  I am excited to be returning this year here to Alston Ridge and excited to be teaching Third Grade!  

I believe if a classroom is fun, encouraging, and rewarding it intern is the most optimal environment for young minds.  I work hard to create a structured learning environment that I can help guide and facilitate the students learning.  I want to help my students develop a desire to become lifelong learners.  Instruction will be delivered and paced at your child’s individual level.  I use several different behavior management techniques in the classroom to intrinsically motivate all students to make good decisions and choices.

Again, I welcome you and look forward to teaching your child this year!  We will have many wonderful experiences and opportunities to learn and grow in the days ahead.  It is very important to keep communication open between us and I would love to talk to you whenever you feel the need.  Please feel free to contact me by leaving a message with the office (919-544-2474), sending a note to the school, or emailing me (ddodson@wcpss.net) with any questions or concerns.  I do check my email daily.  
I look forward to working with you and your student throughout the 2016-2017 school year!

Sincerely,

Danielle Dodson


